
 

SPS Commerce Named a 2007 Tekne Award Finalist

Award Program Recognizes Minnesota Companies and Individuals for Technology Innovation and 
Leadership 

Minneapolis, Minn., September 12, 2007 - SPS Commerce, the leading Software-as-a-Service (SaaS) provider of Electronic 
Data Interchange (EDI), has been named as a finalist for a 2007 Tekne Award, Minnesota's annual awards program that 
recognizes companies and individuals who have shown superior technology innovation and leadership. 

Presented by the Minnesota High Tech Association (MHTA) in partnership with LifeScience Alley and Minnesota Technology, 
Inc., the Tekne Awards annually recognize Minnesota's best and brightest technology users and developers in innovation, 
development, education, commercialization and management of technology in Minnesota. A list of finalists is available online at 
www.tekneawards.org.  

"The Tekne Awards have celebrated the growth of Minnesota's technology-based companies for nearly a decade 
and continue to recognize those who make groundbreaking contributions as technology continues to change and 
expand," said Kate Rubin, president of MHTA. "With the quantity and quality of award entries increasing 
significantly again in 2007, this year's award finalists prove that Minnesota is a hotbed for outstanding 
achievement and innovation in technology."

"All of us at SPS Commerce are pleased to be formally recognized for our continued growth and innovation by 
being named as a finalist for the 2007 Tekne award," said Archie Black, president and CEO of SPS Commerce. 
"The quality and variety of organizations named as finalists for this award each year clearly demonstrate the 
wealth of technological innovation in the Twin Cities and the region. SPS Commerce is pleased to be a part of this 
thriving technology marketplace."

The 2007 Tekne Awards will be presented on Thursday, November 1st at the Minneapolis Convention Center. 

About Minnesota High Tech Association (MHTA)
The Minnesota High Tech Association (MHTA) accelerates the growth, sustainability and global competitiveness of Minnesota's 
technology-based economy through public policy advocacy, member collaboration and education, and community outreach. 
MHTA is the only membership organization that represents Minnesota's entire technology-based economy. MHTA members 
include organizations of every size - involved in virtually every aspect of technology creation, production, application and 
education in Minnesota. MHTA works in partnership with AeA, which represents Minnesota's technology organizations 
nationally. Find out more online at www.mhta.org. 
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